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UPDATES

CALENDAR REMINDERS

Dear Jasper Families,

It has been a joy getting to know you and your children over the past few weeks! Thank you for the warm 
welcome to Jasper R-V. I look forward to a fantastic year together.

On the first school day of every month, we will post this monthly State of the School District update. It will 
provide brief information about the most recent happenings around the district; if you have questions, 
please feel free to contact me at any time (cindy.hansen@jasper.k12.mo.us).

Some updates about facilities:
● Fence. A perimeter fence is being installed around the property to provide another layer of protection 

for our students and campus. There will be gated access to the drop off/pick up road. Gates will 
typically be closed except during drop off and pick up times.

● Old Gym. The current remodeling project includes plaster demo, new staircases by the stage, and 
insulation. We do not yet have an end date for the project but are aware of the need for completion 
for archery practice and elementary PE. HVAC bids for the old gym are also being sought.

The year is off to a great start. As I walk through classrooms, I am encouraged by the learning I see—but 
even more, I am encouraged by the character of our students at Jasper. The credit for that goes to you, our 
families, for raising great kids. Thank you for trusting us with them.

Here’s to a wonderful year!

Cindy

Cindy Hansen, Ed.D.
Jasper R-V Superintendent

September 14 = Picture Day
September 22 = Homecoming
September 28 = Board Meeting

Last week as I was walking 
through classrooms, one of our 
students offered to give me a farm 
cat. I’ve been given many gifts 
from students over the years, but 
I have never been offered a cat. 
Very sweet! And no, although the 
thought was kind: No cat needed. 
😊

MADE ME SMILE


